
 
 

 

 

 19 May 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Maths Revision Sessions – Wednesday 31 May 2023 
 
During the May half term holidays, we will be running a number of revision sessions across all subjects for 
the upcoming GCSEs.  The maths revision sessions will take place on Wednesday 31 May.  There will be four 
sessions made available to students, each running twice on the day. There will be a Set 4 Foundation session, 
aimed at those students who will be sitting the Foundation Tier, which will be taken by Mrs Ferguson. 
 
There will be a Set 3 Foundation session, aimed at those students who will be sitting the Foundation Tier, 
which will be taken by Mr Millican. 
 
There will be a Set 2 Higher session, aimed at those students who will be sitting the Higher Tier, which will be 
taken by Mr Hasler; and there will be a Set 1 Higher session, aimed at those students who will be sitting the 
Higher Tier, which will be taken by Mr White. 
 
The sessions will all be two hours long, the first will run between 9.00am and 11.00am, with the second 
between 11.20am and 1.20pm.   The content of both sessions will be exactly the same. 
 
The rooms in which these will take place have yet to be determined, but those students who are to attend 
will be informed ahead of time. 
 
These sessions will be allocated on a first come first served basis, however, we are able to offer 15 to 20 
places for each of the classes, and possibly more if demand is there. 
 
Can you please discuss this with your child and complete the Google Form HERE as soon as possible to avoid 
any disappointment. 
 
Your child's teacher will also speak to students between now and the end of term, but contact with students 
in maths lessons is sporadic at the moment given the GCSE exams currently going on. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at thasler@sackvilleschool.org.uk 
 
Your sincerely 
 
Mr Tom Hasler 
Intervention and Enrichment - Mathematics 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdMfBV7UK7NHnIX_DgJhDRCfqtkdKxJoEBOCmT5eB90IiNnLA/viewform
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